Tel:(+237) 233221149
Email: dioecesiskumboensis@gmail.com

KD/A-103/2020/16 22nd May, 2020

To
All Clergy,
All Consecrated Men and Women,
The Lay Faithful,
Diocese of Kumbo.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

RE: Chrism Mass 2020

I wish to inform you all that the Chrism Mass which we postponed from Wednesday of Holy Week will now take place on Thursday 28th of May 2020 at St Theresa's Cathedral Kumbo at 9:00am prompt. Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic, we cannot leave this very Important Diocesan Celebration open to all as we have traditionally done. We expect only the following to participate at this Mass:

- > All the Priests and Religious of Kumbo, Nkar, Tatum Deaneries
- > Priests in the other deaneries who can make it (to collect the Holy Oils)
- > Chairpersons of Parish Councils (to collect the Holy Oils)
- Diocesan Executive Members of Apostolic Groups and Associations
- > A limited choir from St Jude's Parish Mbve.

During the Mass, we will apply strictly the preventive measures we have given you since the Coronavirus Pandemic started. Wear your mask when you come on Thursday. May I also use this opportunity to remind all our parishes and groups not to forget your generous **Chrism Mass support for the Bishop's Pastoral Ministry.**

We kindly invite you to continue to pray for a total end of this Coronavirus Pandemic that has caused so much havoc around the world.

I wish you all a very rich and fruitful Pentecost 2020.

Yours Sincerely in Christ,

+George Nkuo
Bishop of Kumbo

GN/bvz/KD/A-103/22/05/2020/16

